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Attn: Carl Ewin, The MSC Planning Team

Regarding the Information Request for Development Application MCU/25/0005;

Information Request Item 1 - Development Scale Details;

The total number of people accommodated on-site at any one time within the cabins will
be 10 persons
Nature related activities will be exclusive to cabin guests. The business will not serve
external tour groups or off-site guests
The number of on-site staff will be 2 persons residing in the Caretakers Accommodation

If you require any further details, please contact me as required.

On 12/03/2025 1:44 pm, Dee Petersen wrote:

Hello Johnathan
 
Please find attached confirmation notice with requirements for your
attention
 
Kind regards
Dee Petersen 
Planning & Building Technical Support Officer
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Mareeba Shire Council Disclaimer

This message and any attachments may contain privileged and confidential information intended only for the use
of the intended addressee(s). You must not use or disclose this information, other than for the purposes for which
it was supplied. Any unauthorised use of this material is prohibited. If you received this message in error please
notify the sender immediately, delete the message and destroy any printed or electronic copies. The privilege or
confidentiality attached to this email and attachments is not waived by reason of mistaken delivery to you.
Opinions expressed in this e-mail are those of the sender and do not necessarily represent the views of the
Mareeba Shire Council. Council does not accept any responsibility for the loss or damage that may result from
reliance on, or the use of, any information contained in this e-mail or attachments.

We recommend that you scan this e-mail and any attachments for viruses before opening. This Council does not
accept liability for any loss or damage incurred either directly or indirectly from opening this e-mail or any
attachments to it.
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Kind regards,

Johnathan Burns
SENIOR TOWN PLANNER
 SCOPE TOWN PLANNING 

M: 0450 781 841
www.scopetownplanning.com.au
ABN: 90167476704

This e-mail message may contain confidential or legally privileged information and is intended only for the use
of the intended recipient(s). Any unauthorized disclosure, dissemination, distribution, copying or the taking of
any action in reliance on the information herein is prohibited.
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